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It is time to make a change in Oregon! For the past 30 years, we have repeatedly dealt with
budget constraints for the public education system.  My history began many years ago when
my children attended elementary, middle and high schools in the Beaverton School District. 
Now they are in their 30's, having children of their own that will be attending public school in
a few short years.  I find it hard to believe that Oregon families are still dealing with this
funding crisis to this day. Statewide, we need great teachers, administrators and support staff
each and every year.  Would you please find a way to stabilize the public education system
once and for all? You have my support! 

Sincerely, 

Jan Sakala
Human Resources Dept. 
janice_sakala@beaverton.k12.or.us
503-356-4375
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